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Dr. Wolf Lebovic

The Dr. Wolf Lebovic Charitable Foundation
P.0O. Box 1240

Stouffville, ON L4A 8A2

Dear Mr. Lebovic and Dr. Lebovic,

Thank you so much again for your incredible gift to Shaare Zedek Medical Center in Jerusalem.
The generous donation of $1,600,000 for the golf tournament which we held at your golf club
on Wednesday, September 27, 2017 will benefit Shaare Zedek Medical Center’s highest priority
needs. Enclosed, please find two non-official receipts for your files.

Dr. Lebovic, | want to personally thank you again for welcoming me into your home and for a
grand tour. It was a privilege to see the craftsmanship of both your home and the new

development. | was so pleased that you were able to attend the dinner to see firsthand how
much our donors enjoyed the event at your golf club.

We were thrilled with the success of the golf event which raised over $160,000 for the hospital.
This would never have been possible without your generous support. Thank you!

Encl. (2)

The Hospital with a Heart

3088 Bathurst Street - Suite 205 - Toronto - Ontario - MBA 2A4 - Canada
Tel: 416-781-3584 - 1-800-387-3595 - Fax; 416-781-6439 - Email; foundation@hospitalwithaheart.ca
Charite ble Registration #10686-6718-RR0001
www hospitalwithaheart.ca
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Sally Cotton
From: Lisa Colt [lcolt@hospitalwithaheart.ca]
Sent:  October-04-17 5:03 PM

To: scotton@lebovic.ca
Subject: FW: Photos of the Mits All Star Celebrity Golf Classic - Wednesday, September 27, 2017

See below
With kind regards,

Lisa Colt-Kotler

National Executive Director

The Canadian Shaare Zedek Hospital Foundation
3089 Bathurst Street, Suite 205

Toronto, ON M6A 2A4

Tel: 416-781-3584 x 102

Fax: 416-781-6439

Mobile: 647-292-9919

Email: Icolt@hospitalwithaheart.ca

You make our heart stronger.
To make a contribution to the 2017 Annual Campaign
visit www.hospitalwithaheart.ca

The Canadian
SHAARE ZEDEK Hospital Foundation
a hospital with a heart

From: Mike Godawa [mailto:mgodawa@integralgroup.com]

Sent: October-03-17 4:33 PM

To: Lisa Colt <Icolt@hospitalwithaheart.ca>

Subject: RE: Photos of the Mits All Star Celebrity Golf Classic - Wednesday, September 27, 2017

Thanks Lisa,
It was a great tournament and | look forward to joining again next year.
Cheers,

Mike

Mike Godawa | PEng, LEED AP BD+C | Managing Principal
Integral Group | 380 Wellington Street West-Ground Fioor | Toronto ON M5V 1E3
T 416.863.8017 | C 647.588.6580

integralgroup.com | mgodawa@integralgroup.com

This email may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient or have received this email in error,
please notify the sender immediately and destroy this email. Any unauthorized copying, disclosure or distribution of the information contained
on this email is prohibited.

05/10/2017
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From: Lisa Colt [mailto:lcolt@hospitalwithaheart.ca]

Sent: October-03-17 3:17 PM

Subject: Photos of the Mits All Star Celebrity Golf Classic - Wednesday, September 27, 2017
Importance: High

Dear Sponsors and Golfers,
The photos from last week’s fabulous tournament are now available for download.
Thank you to coltshots.com and Event Circle for great photography.

Please visit our website at www.mitsgolf.ca to see our photo gallery.

Save the date:
Wednesday, September 5, 2018 for our event next year.

Our sincere appreciation again to the Lebovic family for their incredible generosity and to all of you for
your participation and generous support this year.

We raised over $163,000 for the hospital.
Please forward this information to your golfers as we are missing some email addresses.
Thank you.

With kind regards,

Lisa Colt-Kotler

National Executive Director

The Canadian Shaare Zedek Hospital Foundation
3089 Bathurst Street, Suite 205

Toronto, ON MB6A 2A4

Tel: 416-781-3584 x 102

Fax: 416-781-6439

Mobile: 647-292-9919

Email: lcolt@hospitalwithaheart.ca

The Canadian
SHAARE ZEDEK Hospital Foundation
a hospital with a heart{

05/10/2017



Sally Cotton

From: Lisa Colt [lcolt@hospitalwithaheart.ca]
Sent: October-04-17 5:03 PM

To: scotton@lebovic.ca

Subject: FW: Thank You Very Much

Importance: High WL omsississsasess? L

Hi Sally,

LEBOVIC E

Page 1 of 2

TERPRISES LIMITED
RECEIVE

I'm going to forward some of the wonderful emails that we are receiving from our guests to share with

the Lebovics. They should be aware of how well received the tournament was on September 27",

Please share with them and make sure they know the emails are coming from us.

Many thanks.
See below.....

With kind regards,

Lisa Colt-Kotler

National Executive Director

The Canadian Shaare Zedek Hospital Foundation
3089 Bathurst Street, Suite 205

Toronto, ON M6A 2A4

Tel: 416-781-3584 x 102

Fax: 416-781-6439

Mobile: 647-292-9919

Email: Icolt@hospitalwithaheart.ca

You make our heart stronger.
To make a contribution to the 2017 Annual Campaign

visit www.hospitalwithaheart.ca

The Canadian _
SHAARE ZEDEK Hospital Foundation
a hospital with a heart

From: Paul Frith [mailto:pfrith@geosourceenergy.com]
Sent: October-04-17 4:30 PM

To: Lisa Colt <lcolt@hospitalwithaheart.ca>

Subject: Thank You Very Much

Importance: High

Lisa

05/10/2017




RSVP - New Member's Dinner Page 4 of 5

From: Sally Cotton [mailto:scotton@lebovic.ca]
Sent: August-18-17 12:59 PM

To: Elisabeth Mior <Elisabeth.Mior@rcyc.ca>
Subject: RE: RSVP - New Member's Dinner

Hi Elisabeth,

Hope you are well and enjoying the summer!

I would just like to ask if the dining room on the Islands at RCYC is open for lunch or dinner on Sept 9 and 10“‘,
Joe may have some guests but still confirming.

Thank you,
Sally

Sally Cotton

Assistant to Joseph & Wolf Lebovic
Lebovic Enterprises

P.O.Box 1240

Stouftville, ON

L4A 8A2

Phone: 905-640-7361

Fax: 905-727-4874

Email: scotton@lebovic.ca

From: Elisabeth Mior [mailto:Elisafeth.Mior@rcyc.ca]
Sent: June-23-17 4:17 PM
To: Sally Cotton

Subject: RE: RSVP - New Me

Thank you Sally for the kind yords. I'm sorry to hear Mr. Lebovic cannot attend but should his plans change he
is most welcome to join us.

Elisabeth Mior
Director of Membershiy Sales & Marketing
Royal Cagnadian Yacht Club
141 51, GEorge Street

Toronig, ON M5R 218
Phone:[416.934.4407

Fax: 496.067.5710

WWW.ECVe, Ol

From: Sally Cotton [mailto:scotton@lebovic.cal
Sent: June-23-17 4:12 PM
To: Elisabeth Mior <Elisabeth.Mior@rcyc.ca>

04/10/2017
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Sally Cotton
From: Lisa Colt [Icolt@hospitalwithaheart.ca)
Sent:  October-04-17 5:06 PM

To: scotton@lebovic.ca

Subject: FW: THANK YOU!

Fyi below

With kind regards,

Lisa Colt-Kotler o

National Executive Director LEBO\”C ENT ER PR ISES LI MITED
The Canadian Shaare Zedek Hospital Foundation o -y =

3089 Bathurst Street, Suite 205 ‘ ﬁ E: C iy \f ol D

Teronto, ON M6A 2A4

Tel: 416-781-3584 x 102 GC‘E‘ G 5 ‘ CE?

Fax: 416-781-6439
Mobile: 647-292-9919
Email: lcolt@hospitalwithaheart.ca

You make our heart stronger. L.C........
To make a contribution to the 2017 Annual Campaign
visit www.hospitalwithaheart.ca

The Canadian
SHAARE ZEDEK Hospital Foundation
a hospital with a heart

From: Jarrod Saltzman [mailto:jarrod @saltzman.ca]
Sent: October-02-17 3:22 PM

To: Lisa Colt <lcolt@hospitalwithaheart.ca>
Subject: Re: THANK YOU!

Hi Lisa

Shana Tova to you. You and your team did an amazing job executing the golf day. It truly was amazing and you know I've played in (too) many of these events not to notice near
perfection!!

My friends and | had the best time. Curtis Joesph and all the celebrity athletes, but Curtis especially, were amazing to be around. | was thoroughly impressed and couldn't be happier for
the hospital foundation.

Congrats to everybody. Amazing job all the way around. I'm so excited to come back and defend our title next year!

One thing that happened with my friend Mark Joshua. | don't know what he was thinking but | think he traded in his titleist driver for a kelly Gruber autographed jersey. He was clearly
drunk and high and really not himself when he did that.

Is there a way that he could take that driver back (it was our prize for winning the tournament) and then making a donation in return for acquiring the kelly Gruber jersey?

Thanks so much.

05/10/2017
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Jarrod Saltzman

05/10/2017
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President
JS Consulting Inc.

Mobile: 416.505.5159
Email; jarrod @saltzman.ca

On Sep 28, 2017, at 5:01 PM, Lisa Colt <lcoit@hospitalwithaheart.ca> wrote:

Dear Jarrod,

Our final tally from yesterday’s outstanding event was over $163,000! It was an unbelievable day and because of YOU and your guests, we
have raised critical funds for the highest priority needs at Shaare Zedek Medical Center in Jerusalem. On behalf of our foundation and our
Title Sponsor Mits Airconditioning, we extend our sincere appreciation to you and your guests for their generous support, All photos from
the event, including photos of sponsor signage, will be posted next week. We will notify you once they are available. Please forward this
email to your golfers. In the interim, I attached the photo of your group with their trophies.

Put Wednesday, September 5, 2018 in your calendar for our next year.
Thank you so much again,

Lisa Colt-Kotler

National Executive Director

The Canadian Shaare Zedek Hospital Foundation
<image002.png>

< LEX7381 copy.jpg>

05/10/2017



TOI’()ntO Rehab Foundat ion UHN 550 University Avenue, 3" Floor, Room 3-145

Toronto, ON M5G 2A2

Tel: 416-597-3040 Fax: 416-597-6201
E-mail: trf@uhn.ca
www.torontorehabfoundation.com

June 30, 2017

Mr. Wolf Lebovic

The Wolf Lebovic Charitable Foundation
PO Box 1240

Stouffville ON L4A 8A2

Dear Myem W )

Thank you for the most recent donation of $47,500.00 in support of Toronto Rehab
Foundation. Please accept this letter as acknowledgement of the donation from The Wolf
Lebovic Charitable Foundation.

As a member of the UHN family, Toronto Rehab is Canada’s largest academic health
sciences centre dedicated to adult rehabilitation and complex continuing care. As an
international leader in this field, we have taken bold steps to dramatically improve outcomes
for patients and their families. Their courage inspires us each and every day.

Toronto Rehab embraces the potential of our patients, and we work with them to maximize
their results. In addition to providing unparalleled patient care, Toronto Rehab is home to
IDAPT, the world’s largest state-of-the-art facility dedicated to rehabilitation research. This
internationally-renowned centre is developing innovative technologies, advanced treatments,
and practical solutions to support the challenges faced by people with disability.

Our research also aims at preventing injury by developing more effective industrial design to
make streets, homes and workplaces safer. With six sites across the city, Toronto Rehab
facilitates personalized care for serious injury and illness including: stroke, heart disease,
arthritis, brain and spinal cord injuries.

Your ongoing commitment is helping to ensure that patients regain the skills, abilities and
confidence to live life to the fullest. Together, we are already well on our way.

Thank you again for your continued support. C 1 \ﬂ:
/

WitZZT regards, (/N/{Q/; ;/é 7 . o // %0(
Cindy Yelle 4 %{ " 62(/

President & CEO W Jh | (L/(JL S & P
(jfzaf 0@ of o bovic Gl

Charitable Registration Number 11925 2336 RR0001




The Canadian

SHAARE ZEDEK Hospital Foundation
a hospital with a heart

Thursday, September 28, 2017 ; -
LEBOVIC ENTERPRISES LIMITED

ECEIVED
Mr. Joseph Lebovic RECEIVED
The Joseph Lebovic Charitable Foundation 0CT 04 207
Dr. Wolf Lebovic ¥i -
The Dr. Wolf Lebovic Charitable Foundation T H—
P.O. Box 1240 LG, R.Clccicinsusaninns

Stouffville, ON L4A 8A2

Dear Mr. Lebovic and Dr. Lebovic,

Thank you so much again for your incredible gift to Shaare Zedek Medical Center in Jerusalem.
The generous donation of $1,600,000 for the golf tournament which we held at your golf club
on Wednesday, September 27, 2017 will benefit Shaare Zedek Medical Center’s highest priority
needs. Enclosed, please find two non-official receipts for your files,

Dr. Lebovic, | want to personally thank you again for welcoming me into your home and for a
grand tour. It was a privilege to see the craftsmanship of both your home and the new
development. | was so pleased that you were able to attend the dinner to see firsthand how
much our donors enjoyed the event at your golf club.

We were thrilled with the success of the golf event which raised over $160,000 for the hospital.
This would never have been possible without your generous support. Thank you!

LAT [
otler

-
1 ls {E;{o!t—
. Ua ional Executive Director
Encl. (2)

The Hospital with a Heart

3089 Bathurst Street - Suite 205 - Toronte - Ontario - MBA 2A4 - Canada
Tel: 416-781-3584 - 1-800-387-3595 - Fax: 416-781-6439 - Email’ foundation@hospitaiwithaheart.ca
Chariteble Registration #10686-6718-RR0001
www.hospitalwithahearl.ca



The Canadian
SHAARE ZEDEK Hospital Foundation
a hospital with a heart

3089 Bathurst Street, Suite 205
Toronto, ON MGA 244
Telephone: 416-781-3584

Fax: 416-781-6439

www hospitalwithaheari.ca

The Dr. Wolf Lebovic Charitable Foundation

P.O. Box 1240
Stouffville, ON L4A 8A2

Thank you!

NON-OFFICIAL RECEIPT

Gift ID: 131932

Date of Donation: 0972812017
MIDIY
Gift Amount: $800,000.00

Lebovic Golf Day 2017 - Donation

Authorized Signature
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Sally Cotton

S ————— s g

From: el

rom Lisa Colt [lcolt@hospitalwithaheart.ca] RECEIVED

Sent: September-28-17 5:45 PM ~ »

To: scotton@lebovic.ca StP 2 9 201

Subject:  THANK YOU!!! e =T —
(A I | ¢ It eem——

Importance: High LCorrrrorr. SO I

Dear Sally,

I do not have either of the Lebovic brother’s email addresses. Please forward my email to them.
Dear Mr. Joseph Lebovic and Dr. Wolf Lebovic,

I'am writing to thank you so much for hosting our tournament yesterday and for your incredible generosity. Our
final tally from yesterday’s outstanding event was over $163,000! It was an unbelievable day which our golfers
loved. Because of you, we have raised critical funds for the highest priority needs at Shaare Zedek Medical
Center in Jerusalem. On behalf of our foundation | want to thank you so much again.

We have reserved our date for next year and look forward to another great day in support of the
hospital.

With kind regards,

Lisa Colt-Kotler

National Executive Director

The Canadian Shaare Zedek Hospital Foundation
3089 Bathurst Street, Suite 205

Toronto, ON M6A 2A4

Tel: 416-781-3584 x 102

Fax: 416-781-6439

Mobile: 647-292-9919

Email: lcolt@hospitalwithaheart.ca

You make our heart stronger.
To make a contribution to the 2017 Annual Campaign

visit www.hospitalwithaheart.ca

The Canadian
SHAARE ZEDEK Hospital Foundation
a hospital with a heart

29/09/2017
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} LEEOV\C ENTERPRISES LIMITED
RECEIVED
August 14, 2017 ub £ 8 2017

Mr. Joseph Lebovic
President

Lebovic Enterprises Inc.
PO Box 1240 Stn Main
Stouffville ON L4A 8A2 D)

Dear Mr./l_ebe\ffé, L,#//ﬁ 4

For 60 years, yfgnors, alumni, and volunteers have been at the forefront of our
achievements./The enclosed 2016-17 Report on Giving is a celebration of the
accomplishments of the past year, made possible by your generous financial
investment.

Our world is a complex and wondrous place where people come together in the
pursuit of happiness, prosperity, and good health. But as it can also be a place of
uncertainty and volatility, the solutions to the challenges of the next few years
require the kind of creative, courageous, and innovative thought leaders who work
at and graduate from the University and the Affiliated and Federated Institutions of
Waterloo.

Due in large part to a very engaged and committed donor community, Waterloo is
considered an international leader in frontier disciplines with a reputation for
excellence and innovation in teaching, learning, and discovery. Our donors
understand the importance of their loyal financial support on the impact of our
students and faculty in Canada and around the globe.

Thank you for your investment in the future of Waterloo. It is a privilege to earn

your trust, and to ensure your philanthropic gifts are managed in ways that honour

your intent. I hope you enjoy reading our stories and recognize how your support

has made a tangible difference. You can also read the digital version of the Report s

at uwaterloo.ca/report-on-giving. , S WM:J
_ pe! 7z gt

Charity BN/Registration # 11926 0685 RROQO01
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Sally Cotton ; wIEBO\/IC ENTERPRISES LIMITED
" RECEIVED
From: Zajac, Henry [Henry.Zajac@uhn.ca]
AUG 1 5§ 2817
Sent: August-14-17 8:15 PM 3 Luli
To: 'scotton@lebovic.ca' #L. ................... si ...................
Wi..... [ 3 18 T
Subject: Toronto Rehab Foundation annual donor listing LG, B eeeeesseesaneean

Importance: High
Dear Ms. Cotton

Mr. Joseph Lebovic generously contributed $47,500 to the Toronto Rehab Foundation’s inaugural Golf Classic in
June of this year through The Joseph Lebovic Charitable Foundation. We would like to acknowledge his
wonderful contribution in our foundation website annual donor listing. Can you please confirm how this support
should be recognized by the end of this week, if possible.

We received a similar contribution from The Wolf Lebovic Charitable Foundation. Would you be able to tell me
how we can confirm the appropriate acknowledgement of his brother’s contribution to the same event in our
annual donor listing.

Regards,
Henry

Henry Zajac

Senior Development Officer, Stewardship
Toronto Rehab Foundation

T: 416-597-3422, ext. 3967 | F: 416-597-6201

ROCKET RIDE 4 REHAB - Be a part of a Guinness world record, SIGN UP FOR YOUR BIKE TODAY!

Follow us:
www.torontorehabfoundation.com
facebook.com/TorontoRehab
@TorontoRehab

WHERE
INCREDIBLE
HAPPENS

Toronto Rehab Foundation = UHN

15/08/2017
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Toronto, Ontario CANADA MAW 3E2..—,

|NST|TUTE WWW.MOSQICIRSHIIRES G RPR: S LiMI L |

=D 3

)

o . NOY 03 20 |

Joseph Lebovic Charitable Foundation

P.O. Box 1240 N TR - S ——— o

Stouffville, ON L4A 8A2 ‘fé_ .................... E.LLT.......-.;...-...‘::._.":: i
ATTN: Joseph Lebovic Charitable Foundation b e i

Thank you for supporting the 2017 Peace Patron Dinner, celebrating The Mosaic Institute's 10th
Anniversary and honouring Calgary Mayor Naheed Nenshi.

Your support of the Peace Patron Dinner is invaluable to cur collective efforts to eradicate racism. We
know this is a grand ambition that requires us to overcome fears, breakdown prejudgments and
encourage new social habits. We are committed to creating a nation where we all experience that
differences are not the problem - they are the solution.

Below, please find your official Tax Receipt reflecting the maximum deductible amount of your support.

With appreciation,

v

3. e, >

Dr. Pamela Divinsky Wendy Sung-Aad
Executive Director Director of Development
T: 416-644-6000 (620) T: 416-644-6000 (610)

E: pd@mosaicinstitute.ca E: wsa@mosaicinstitute.ca

Registered Charity: 85627-9617-RR0001
Official Receipt No. 178

Received From:

Issued By:
Joseph Lebovic Charitable Foundation The Mosaic Institute for Harnessing Diversity
P.O. Box 1240 2 Bloor Street West, Suite 3400
Stouffville, ON L4A 8A2 Toronto, ON M4W 3E2

ATTN: Joseph Lebovic Charitable Foundation

Donation Summary i

Date: 18/05/2017

Amount of Gift: $800.00
Non-Deductible Amount: $150.00 : -
Eligible Amount of Gift: $650.00 Althiarized Ofcer
Reference: 2017 Peace Patron Dinner

This receipt was issued in Toronto, ON on 27/10/2017.
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MCMaStef 1280 MAIN STREET WEST OFFICIAL RECEIPT NO. 0000563451

. tvr [PE02] HAMILTON, ONTARIO T $77,500.00
University %0 L85 4L8 DATE: Sep/29/17 AMOUN

Thank you )
For Your Donation

Mr. Joseph Lebovie AM

PO Box 1240 STN MAIN

Stouffville, ON L4A 8A2 e o
Canada Revenue Agency,
allows gift receipts to be use

ame in which it is i
the n REG. No. 11

harities

WWW,Cra-arc.ge.ca/c

d by either spouse regardless of T
(

ssued.
903 5988 RR 0001 \

$77,500.00 Department of Athletics & Recreation Fund

|00 PNIEANINND NN
Department of
Developmental Biology
and Cancer Research

TERIDY D221 ApYNDN
Department of

Prof. Haya Lorberboum-Galski Medical Neurobiology
Chairman, 'I_‘he Institute for Medlgal Research Israel-Canada (IMRIC) R ——
Hebrew University-Hadassah Medical School ANYIPIID APrO1N
Faculty of Medicine '\D}I(.epar:_nfnt of .

. . ICrobiolo an
Hebrew University of Jerusalem Molecular C?:netics

Jerusalem, 91120, Israel

Tel: 972-54-8820943; 972-2-6757465

12272.T.0n
Fax: 972—2-6757529 91120 'YW
02-6757465 .90
E. Mail: hayag@ekmd.huji.ac.il 054-8820943 T .50

02-6757529 .0pD

P.OB 12272

Jerusalem 91120

Tel. 972-2-6757465
Mobile: 972-54-8820943
Fax. 972-2-6757529
hayag@ekmd hujiacil
www.medicine.hujiac.il



Page 1 of 1

Sally Cotton

Frora:’ Hanson, Tennys [Tennys.Hanson@uhn.ca]
Sent: December-21-17 1:55 PM

To: scotton@lebovic.ca

Cc: Salvador, Liza

Subject: Joseph and Wolf Lebovic Nurses' Station

Attachments: Joseph and Wolf Lebovic Nurses' Station_photos.pdf

Dear Joe,

I’'m delighted to let you know that the signage for the Joseph and Wolf Lebovic
Nurses’ Station on the 7t" floor of the Munk Building within the Transplant
Inpatient Unit has been installed recently.

I've attached two photos for your view.

| would be happy to show you the signage the next time you visit Toronto General
Hospital.

Thank you again for your generosity and continued support of University Health
Network, specifically the Transplant Program.

Happy Holidays and Happy New Year!
All the best
Tennys

This e-mail may contain confidential and/or privileged information for the sole use of the intended recipient.
Any review or distribution by anyone other than the person for whom it was originally intended is strictly
prohibited.

If you have received this e-mail in error, please contact the sender and delete all copies.

Opinions, conclusions or other information contained in this e-mail may not be that of the organization.

If you feel you have received an email from UHN of a commercial nature and would like to be removed from the
sender's mailing list please do one of the following:

(1) Follow any unsubscribe process the sender has included in their email

(2) Where no unsubscribe process has been included, reply to the sender and type "unsubscribe" in the subject
line. If you require additional information please go to our UHN Newsletters and Mailing Lists page. Please note
that we are unable to automatically unsubscribe individuals from all UHN mailing lists.

21/12/2017
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ISR

| D.ONO_R RECOMMENDATION - DISTRIBUTION FROM FUND

To:  Ronit Holtzman
Jewish Foundation of Greater Toronto
4600 Bathurst Street, 6t Floor
Toronto, Ontario, M2R 3V2
Fax: 416,631,570

Re:  Joseph Lebovic Charitable Fund

Pursuant to the terms of the fund that has been éstablished at the Jewish Foundation of
Greater Toronto, I/ we recommend the following distributions:

Organization Name. Pescription Amount
nadian Priends of Yeshiva University . $50,000.00
Toronto Teachers' Center of Torah Umesorah $5,000.00
Total___ $55,000.00

\
Dated this L E day of B , 2017

I'also acknowledge, in accordance with the Income Tax Act and Canada Revenue Agency
guidelines, that no benefit of any kind has been provided to me, or to anyone designated
by me, as a result of this gift.

Joe Lebovicl/—
for the—"
Joseph Lebovic Charitable Fund
For office use only \
Verification of funds available FUND# 18206

U Agencies verified as registered with the CRA

Date of Approval

Authorized/Reviewed by Authorized by
Reoni¢ Holtzman Adam Minsky




m UJA Fede ration
w OF GREATER TORONTO

UJA Federation of Greater Toronto
pravides funding for Jewish education
at TanenbaumCHAT

An Inspacted Private School of the
Ontario Minisiry of Education and Training

z Community | °nTpRN
Hebrew Academy | n>9ayn
of Toronto | DIN2NV Wy

December 20, 2017 15941

Dr. Wolf Lebovic
P.O. Box 1240
Stouffville, ON  L4A 8A2

Dear Dr. Lebovic,

Thank you for your donation of $77,500.00 to TanenbaumCHAT in support
of Golf Tournament 2018 that we received through The Dr. Wolf Lebovic
Charitable Foundation on September 13, 2017. Our success depends on
people like you who share our vision and whose contribution advances
one of our most fundamental values — ensuring that the TanenbaumCHAT
Experience remains equally accessible and inspiring for all our students.

Your gift supports programs both inside and outside the classroom. This
enables us to maintain and expand our superior academic, Judaic,
technological, athletics and arts offerings. It gives our educational
community the opportunity for professional growth and development so
they in turn can provide the signature programming that makes
TanenbaumCHAT a school of distinction.

Many thanks for making TanenbaumCHAT one of your giving priorities.

Sincerely,

Frances Bigman, CFRE
Director of Advancement

;fanenbaumCHAT Wallenl;;rg Campus 200 Wilmington Ave., Toronto, ON M3H 5J8 | Tel.: 416.636.5984 | Fax: 416.636.7717 www.tanenbaumchat.org



The Canadian

SHAARE ZEDEK Hospital Foundation

a hospital with a heart

LEBOVIC ENTERPRISES LIMITED

STATEMENT

RECEIVED ?
SEP 2 ? 2[‘17 Statement Date

September 25, 2017

Jilicaisisiessusivane SP ..., ;

Mr. Joseph Lebovic Wk t’-i— -------------------
Lebovic Enterprises Limited LCorrrenen i i
63 Bovair Trail
Aurora ON L4G 7C8
Transaction date Description Amount Balance

Pledge to purchase a mammography scanner for

the Shaare Zedek Medical Center. This pledge is
July 10, 2014 to be paid over 4 years. $250,000.00
July 28, 2014 Payment received for the 1st of the 4 payments $ (62,500.00)
Aug 25, 2015 Payment received for the 2nd of the 4 payments $ (62,500.00)
Oct 5, 2016 Payment received for the 3rd of the 4 payments $ (62,500.00)

If you have recently sent in a payment that is not shown on this statement, it may have been received after the
printing of this statement. If you have any questions regarding this statement, or have any questions regarding

Remaining pledge balance

our organization, please call our office.

Tel: 416-781-3584 - 1-800-387-3595 - Fax: 416-781-6439 - Email: foundation@hospitalwithaheart.ca

The Hospital with a Heart

3089 Bathurst Street - Suite 205 - Toronto - Ontario - M6A 2A4 - Canada

Charitable Registration #10686-6718-RR0001
www.hospitalwithaheart.ca

$ 62,500.00



The Canadian Shaare Zedek Hospital Foundation INVOICE
3089 Bathurst St, Suite 205
Toronto, ON MBA 2A4 2017-300057
Tel.: (416) 781-3584 Fax: (416) 781-6439
foundation@hospitalwithaheart.ca e
www.hospitalwithaheart.ca
i LEBOVIC ENTERPRISES LIMITED
RECEIVED
Mr. Joseph Lebovic =D 2 7 2617
Lebovic Enterprises Ltd. SEP 272
63 Bovair Trail
Aurora, ON L4G 7C8
_ Unit Total
Quant. Description Amount Amount
1 Major Gift - Mammography Scanner for the Shaare Zedek Medical Center in $62,500.00 $62,500.00
Jerusalem - 4" and final payment
N.B.: Cheques are made payable to The Canadian Shaare Zedek Hospital
Foundation
Sub-Total $62,500.00
Payments Received $0.00
Balance Due $62,500.00

The Canadian Shaare Zedek Hospital Foundation

3089 Bathurst St, Suite 205
Toronto, ON M6A 2A4

Tel.: (416) 781-3584 Fax: (416) 781-6439

foundation@hospitalwithaheart.ca
www.hospitalwithaheart.ca

Mr. Joseph Lebovic
Lebovic Enterprises Ltd.
63 Bovair Trail

Aurora, ON L4G 7C8

D Cheque

Card Number

INVOICE 2017-300057

26/09/2017

Sub-Total $62,500.00
Payments Received $0.00
Balance Due $62,500.00

Please return with your payment.

[ | |
L1

Expiry Date

Name of Card

Signature




The Canadian
SHAARE ZEDEK Hospital Foundation
a hospital with a heart

December 2017

Dr. Wolf Lebovic

The Dr. Wolf Lebovic Charitable Foundation
P.O. Box 1240

Stouffville, ON L4A 8A2

Dear Dr. Lebovic,

I have enclosed our winter edition of HEARTBEAT and hope that you enjoy reading stories
which highlight the exciting developments that have transpired at Shaare Zedek Medical Center
and through our Canadian foundation over the last few months. | hope that these stories
resonate with you and continue to validate your decision to generously support the hospital.

During my recent visit to Israel, | had the pleasure of witnessing first-hand the impact that your
philanthropy has contributed to the hospital’s growth and advancements in medicine. Thanks
to your continuous support, Shaare Zedek has remained the fastest growing and now, with the
recent JCI Gold Seal Accreditation, is the highest rated academic hospital in Jerusalem.

We continue to provide world class care and internationally recognized research achievements
advancing medicine at home and abroad. Your generosity truly makes a significant impact,

touches hearts and saves lives.

On behalf of the Board of Directors of The Canadian Shaare Zedek Hospital Foundation, thank
you again for your generous support in 2017.

Wishing you a safe and happy holiday.

Warmest regards,

isa Colt-Kotler
National Executive Director
Encl.

The Hospital with a Heart

3089 Bathurst Street - Suite 205 - Toronto - Ontario - MBA 2A4 - Canada
Tel: 416-781-3584 - 1-800-387-3595 - Fax: 416-781-6439 - Email: foundation@hospitalwithaheart.ca
Charitable Registration #10686-6718-RR0001
www.hospitalwithaheart.ca



The Canadian

SHAARE ZEDEK Hospital Foundation
a hospital with a heart

December 2017
LEBOVIC ENTERPRISES LIMITED
sl k=t LV di A
Mr. Joseph Lebovic RECEIVED |
2085 o DEC 1 8 264

12045 McCowan Rd
Stouffville, ON L4A 4C3
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Dear Joe,

I have enclosed our winter edition of HEARTBEAT and hope that you enjoy reading stories
which highlight the exciting developments that have transpired at Shaare Zedek Medical Center
and through our Canadian foundation over the last few months. | hope that these stories
resonate with you and continue to validate your decision to generously support the hospital.

During my recent visit to Israel, | had the pleasure of witnessing first-hand the impact that your

philanthropy has contributed to the hospital’s growth and advancements in medicine. Thanks

to your continuous support, Shaare Zedek has remained the fastest growing and now, with the -
recent JCI Gold Seal Accreditation, is the highest rated academic hospital in Jerusalem.

We continue to provide world class care and internationally recognized research achievements
advancing medicine at home and abroad. Your generosity truly makes a significant impact,

touches hearts and saves lives. 1

On behalf of the Board of Directors of The Canadian Shaare Zedek Hospital Foundation, thank

you again for your generous support in 2017.
%u@/& !
'

Wishing you a safe and happy holiday.

Warmest regards,

Lisa Colt-Kotler
National Executive Director
Encl.

The Hospital with a Heart

3089 Bathurst Street - Suite 205 - Toronto - Ontario - MBA 2A4 - Canada
Tel: 416-781-3584 - 1-800-387-3595 - Fax: 416-781-6439 - Email: foundation@hospitalwithaheart.ca
Charitable Registration #10686-6718-RR0001
www.hospitalwithaheart.ca



